Association of University and College Employees

FILE COPY

June 29, 1976

Mr. Robert Grant Employee Relations Mary Bollert Annex Campus

Dear Mr. Grant,

This is written on behalf of Ms. Beverly Tung, Physics Department. Ms. Tung left the University on Maternity Leave on November 1. 1975. The benefits she received from the Maternities Provision of the Unemployment Insurance Act totaled five weeks and upon her return to work the University paid her the difference of those five weeks and five weeks of her regular salary.

In accordance with article 30.07(a) Maternity Leave the Union would request that the University reimburse Ms. Tung in full for the difference between those benefits she received from U.I.C. and her monthly salary for the entire fourteen weeks she was on Maternity Leave.

Sincerely,

Fairleigh Funston

Union Organizer, AUCE Local 1